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15/03/2019  15:38:182019/0406/P COMMEMA

IL

 S.Silverstone This is not a minor alteration.

The proposed building  is higher than the existing boundary fence to the detriment of the adjoining freeholder.

The applicant has no right of way over Tudor Close (adjoining ) to carry out works thus materials will need to 

be delivered through the front door of number 46.

The rainwater goods appear to drain straight to the ground not into a drain thus creating a potential  flood/slip 

risk to adjoining property/users.

The proposed structure is very close to the boundary fence.

The building works may damage the boundary fence and adjoing property

16/03/2019  09:53:132019/0406/P OBJ James Mortimer This does not appear to be a minor alteration.  The proposed structure is very close to the boundary fence and 

the proposed building is higher than the existing boundary fence to the detriment of the adjoining freeholder.

The applicant has no right of way over Tudor Close (adjoining ) to carry out works thus materials will need to 

be delivered through the premises.
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